

Dear SAS Parents and Guardians,

What a difference a week makes! Actually, what a difference an hour makes during these historic times. Through all the uncertainty, confusion, fear and doubt, please know that SAS holds you in our daily prayers and we are here to help navigate through these upcoming days, weeks and months.

As stated in earlier messages, SAS extended our Spring Break through Friday, March 27<sup>th</sup> with students expected to return to campus on Monday, March 30<sup>th</sup>. As I write this, however, I know that this could change too. Either way, be assured that our staff are already and will continue to work on options to deliver instruction, support and SAS spirit and love to the best of our ability.

Teachers start meeting again next Monday, March 23<sup>--</sup>, to design and develop what school will "look like" if traditional classes are suspended on March 30<sup>--</sup> and beyond. We will send you the plan for this next Wednesday, March 25<sup>--</sup>.

We need your help as we walk this journey. Please contact our main office at 808-244-4190 x221 or <a href="mailto:sgomes@sasmaui.org">sgomes@sasmaui.org</a> if you need to update your email and/or phone contact information. This information is crucial for us to be able to communicate directly with you during this ever-changing process.

Also, as you read and hear what other schools are doing please refer to our website and the Covid-19 link. This will have official SAS information including decisions to extend school cancellations, postpone or cancel school-related events and any updates regarding our school's plan to educate your child.

Adaptation and change are a prominent aspect of Marianist schools. We never expected to be pushed to the limit like this but, together, we will get through this.

God bless,

Tim Cullen

Head of School & Principal

Trust P. Cull



